
 

 

Liz Million 
will been visiting our school on Monday 22nd January 
and working with all your lovely children and 
teaching them all how to write and draw stories. 
 
She will be selling her colourful picture book 
‘Digger’ on this day in the school hall from 15:15 
onwards for only £6 (correct money if possible 
please) 
 
 
If you would like a signed copy, with Digger drawn 
inside for your child or children please come into 
school after collecting your child/children on 
Monday.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 


